
SESSION OF 2010

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 566

As Recommended by Senate Committee on 

Federal and State Affairs

Brief*

SB 566 would require the Kansas Commission on
Veterans’ Affairs to hold bimonthly meetings. 

Background

Senator Mark Taddiken was the only conferee testifying on
the bill. He stated that currently the Commission is required to
meet 12 times a year, but if SB 566 is enacted the Commission
only would have to meet only six times a year.

The Senate Committee placed the bill on the Consent
Calendar. 

According to the fiscal note, the reduced number of
meetings would save the Commission $4,774 from the State
General Fund. 

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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